
 
Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to share some incredible news regarding our students’ performance in the recent TIMSS 

2023 (Trends in International Mathematics and Science Study) assessment! This global benchmark 

evaluates student achievement in mathematics and science, and we are proud to announce that our 

school has excelled across all domains and grades. 

 

Here are the highlights: 

• Grade 4 Mathematics: Our students scored 566, surpassing both the Sharjah average (516) and the 

global average (503). 

• Grade 4 Science: With a score of 551, our students exceeded the Sharjah average (516) and the global 

average (494). 

• Grade 8 Mathematics: Scoring an impressive 577, our students outperformed the Sharjah average 

(516) and the global average (478). 

• Grade 8 Science: Our score of 552 was well above the Sharjah average (521) and the global average 

(478). 

 

These results place us significantly above the High International Benchmark, reflecting the dedication of 

our students, the commitment of our teachers, and the invaluable support of our parents. 

We remain committed to fostering excellence in education and have already begun setting new targets 

for TIMSS 2027. Together, we will continue to inspire success and create a bright future for all our 

students. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our school’s journey! 

 

Warm regards, 

Marwa Diaa 

Principal 

 


